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Friday 28th June 2019 

Diary Dates  
To View Our Online Calendar  
 

Click Here 
 

 

02.07.19 Upper School to  
 Maldon Orienteering Festival 
03.07.19 Sports Day 
 Summer Concert 
05.07.19 EYFS Dad’s Afternoon 
 Starts 2:15pm 
 PTA Y3-4 Disco 
08.07.19 Year 6 Production CCHS 
11.07.19 Y6 Year Trip to Bradwell 
12.07.19 Class 7 Assembly 9am 
18.07.19 Thank you Tea party 
 Year 6 in school Event 
19.07.19 EYFS Assembly 9am 
22.07.19 Year 6 Awards Assembly 9am 
23.07.19 Final Celebration Assembly 9am 
24.07.19 Blessing Assembly 2:30pm 
 Last Day of Term 
03.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
04.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
05.09.19 Pupils begin Autumn 1 Term 
27.09.19 Harvest Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 
29.09.19 Year 5 Residential Trip 
 Kingswood, Overstrand 
25.10.19 Non-Pupil Day 
 

28.10.19 -  01.11.19 Half Term 
04.11.19 Autumn 2 Term begins 
16.12.19 Carol Services 6:30pm 
 Cathedral 
19.12.19 Last day of autumn term 
 

20.12.19 -  03.01.20 Christmas Holiday 
06.01.20 Spring 1 Term begins 
14.02.20 Non-Pupil Day 
 

17.02.20—21.02.20 Half Term 
24.02.20 Spring 2 Term begins 
03.04.20 Last Day of Spring Term 
 

08.04.20 - 17.04.20 Easter Holiday 
20.04.20 Summer 1 Term begins 
08.05.20 Bank Holiday  
 

25.05.20 -  29.05.20 Half Term 
01.06.20 Non-Pupil Day 
02.06.20 Summer 2 Term begins 
22.07.20 Last Day of Summer Term 
 
 
 

Red recently added 

Hebrews 8 Chapter 13 v 8  Jesus is the same, yesterday, today and forever 

Dear Parents, 

You may want to ask your children if they can remember the above verse. The Archdeacon of 

West Ham, Elwin Crockett, taught it with actions, when he visited the school on Tuesday and 

talked to the children about his time as Chaplain of West Ham United in the 90’s. Faith held by 

sports people was particularly pertinent to what he said and the Arsenal supporters sitting in the 

hall managed to cope with the West Ham direction. 

A thank you to everyone today who has worked for or supported the Party on the Playground; 

PTA Parents, Staff and pupils. This was very much a children-led venture and we appreciate it 

may not work for all, but there is much to celebrate as the term draws to a close and we hope 

this will prove to be a happy event. 

A particular well done to the Year 6 children and our other musicians who are providing addition-

al entertainment and interest during the evening. It is a great show case for some fantastic talent. 

When reports arrive in a couple of weeks’ time, the class your child is moving to, is identified. 

 On the whole, parents are able to work out which class their child will be in because they go up 

in age order. If your child is a mid-year birthday, this can be more tricky as the number of children 

with birthdays at the beginning or end of the school year vary from year to year. Additionally, if 

more children have left or joined the school, they can effect of change of position. We do reserve 

the right to make adjustments related to needs; to meet the individual needs of a child or achieve 

a balance between classes for the betterment of all the children. Individual parents have been 

contacted if this is the case as far as we have identified and pre-empted.  

The class teachers are as follows: 

  Class 11 Mrs Russell 

  Class 10 Mr Davis 

  Class 9 Mr Richardson 

  Class 8 Mrs Cuthill 

  Class 7 Mrs Martin ( Mrs Quinn -1 day per week) 

  Class 6 Miss Southward ( Mrs Kilbey 1 day per week) 

  Class 5 Miss Adams 

  Class 4 Mrs Southgate 

  Class 3 to be confirmed 

  EYFS Mrs Grover and Mrs Dippenaar 

Other teachers working with the children are;  Mrs Burnham, Mrs Morecroft and Mrs Kilbey 

You will notice that Class 3 is to be confirmed.  I apologise that the teacher for this class is not yet 

finalised. 

Mrs Barrett was intending to take class 3, but Mr Barrett is moving with work to the US and so we 

wish them well on their move to the United States in  the early Autumn. We will all miss her very 

much. 

We will announce the Class 3 teacher as soon as the appointment is confirmed. 

Best Wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

Summer 2019 Lunch Menu 

Week 2 Click Here 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
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Friday 28th June 2019 Hebrews 8 Chapter 13 v 8  Jesus is the same, yesterday, today and forever 

KS1 LEGO CLUB 

The final Lego Club this term will be Monday 1st July 2019. 

Year 6 are presenting their play “What a Knight!” on Monday 8th July at 7:00pm at Chelmsford  County High School. If any par-

ents of children from other years would like to see the play, please contact the school office for a ticker booking form. 


